NORTH RICHLAND HILLS

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: May 16, 2016

SUBJECT: Announcements
PRESENTER: Council member Lombard

GENERAL DESCRIPTION:

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.

Announcements:

City Hall and other non-emergency City offices will be closed on Monday, May 30th for
the Memorial Day holiday. The NRH Centre, Iron Horse Golf Course and NRH20
Family Water Park will be open on Memorial Day. Garbage and recycling will be
collected as normal.

A project to improve Rufe Snow Drive between Mid Cities and Ridgetop Road will begin
soon. The project includes reconstruction of the existing 5 lane roadway to 7 lanes,
along with sidewalk and intersection improvements. Motorists should expect lane
closures beginning in early June, with one lane will remaining open in each direction
throughout the project. Construction is expected to take about 22 months to complete.
Watch for more information about the project on the city’s website.

Kudos Korner:

Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight
we recognize:

Cindy Garvin in the Planning & Development Department — A contractor emailed his
appreciation for Cindy’s assistance throughout the permit and inspection process. He
said, “In a day when so many people just do enough to get by, it is refreshing to work
with someone that goes the extra mile to get the job done. She is a blessing to your
organization.”



